
         Fairfield Public Schools 
         Board of Education 

         Policy Guide 
 

Community Relations 

 

RELOCATION NOTICE (ACCESSIBILITY FOR DISABLED)          1300.2 

 
The Fairfield Public School System provides services to ensure students, parents or guardians, 

and other persons access to meetings, programs, and activities.  The School System will relocate 
programs in order to ensure accessibility of the programs and activities to disabled persons.  To 
make arrangements please contact: 

 
Andrea Leonardi, Director 

Special Education and Special Programs 
501 Kings Highway East 

Fairfield, CT 06825 

(203) 255-8379 
 

The district agrees to disseminate this relocation policy notice by posting it on bulletin boards 
throughout the schools for students, staff, and the general public; provide the information in any 
student or staff handbook(s) or orientation material; and place the policy in district 

advertisements. 
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